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Dear publisher:

MeOW
 (Me-Ouch!): Tails Are Not For Pulling was inspired by the my older son who had the unfortunate habit of grabbing our cat Monday’s tail.

Before becoming a mom, I was a veterinary technician.  I began to think about why a cat’s tail is important. How could I use that knowledge to explain to my son why he needs to be gentle with Monday’s tail.  What does a cat use its tail for?  What is its function?  Can it be hurt or even broken?

MeOW: Tails Are Not For Pulling is both educational and entertaining.  Take a look at the opening sentence: 

Tails are not for pulling.  They are not for biting, chewing or to be stepped on.  Tails are not to be pinched in doors, closed in windows, or used to mop the floor.

From there, the story goes on to explain why a cat’s tail is important and how they use it. I am happy to report that Monday and my son eventually became good friends and that tails were left alone. I hope you enjoy the story as much as we have. This is my first time submitting a manuscript to your firm and do not have any published materials at this time.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Annette D. Sedgwick

annettefawcet@yahoo.com
(347)546-0821 (cell number)
�Took me a while to get he play on words here.  Would “Me-ouch” be better?  






